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•	 Emerging Hispanic Serving Institution (HSI)
•	 25th President Hired: Dr. Jesse Peters
•	 ITC Grand Reopening
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Dear Wolves Family,   

Excitement is in the air! With classes set to begin in little over a month, campus is coming more alive in 

preparation for the upcoming academic year. My partner, Susan, and I have made the transition from 

Durango, CO to the beautiful town of Monmouth. Every day we are meeting more and more of the 

community, who is excited for Western Oregon University’s future.  

The 2021-22 academic year has been one to celebrate. The university faced many hardships but is 

making strides to provide a dynamic learning environment for our students to grow. The WOU 

Foundation saw a 23% increase. You are to thank for this! And will be essential in helping to provide for 

future Wolves.  

The mission of the University remains the same. Western Oregon University strives to create lasting 

opportunities for student success through transformative education and personalized support. WOU’s 

commitment to student success and retention along with the commitment to further diversity, equity, 

inclusion and access are the foundation of our future.  

The advancement of our University will take the work of our entire community. Our staff and faculty 

have the opportunity to constantly interact with our students. However, it is this community that has 

allowed our students to further their life skills in preparation for their future. Your support is crucial to 

students at Western. You provide access through scholarships and lowered admission fees. You create 

access for on-campus resources, like Abby’s House and the Black Student Union, providing students a 

place to find help, so that they can remain in school. You empower students at Western Oregon 

University.  

As we prepare for this upcoming chapter, I ask you to continue supporting Western by attending events 

on campus, spreading the word about our University or by making a gift.  

We work best when we work together, and many eyes make a far stronger vision. I look forward 
to strengthening the University and its vision with you! 

 
 
 
 

                                      Dr.  
Jesse Peters 

  University President 
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